
[Fwd: Amo V0C srnndards Unreasonable) 

Subject: [Fwd: Auto VOC standards Umeasonable] 
From: David Mallory <dmallory@arb.ea.gov> 
Date: Thu, 05 Oct 2006 08:20: 11 -0700 
To: Tr ish Johnson <tjohnson@arb.ca.gov>, Clerk of the Board <cotb@arb.ca.gov> 

Consumer Products Conunent 

-------- Original Message --------
Subject:Auto VOC standards Unreasonable 

Date:Wed, 04 Oct 2006 16:27: 17 -0700 
l•rom:Ron Clu·isty <rchristy@coastcounties.com> 

Reply-To: rchri SL y(<u,c<iastc(iun Li es. com 

Organization:Coast Counties Truck & Equipment Co. 
To:dmallorwv,arb.ca.gov 

Please reconsider you proposal on the limits you propose for the V0C's on the brake cleaners. The last change 
that was made el iminating the chlorinated brake resulted in twice the amount of non-chlorinated produce being 
used with less than satisfactory results. The proposal you have would further l imit our ability to do the job properly 
for our customers and could affect the braking systems on passenger cars creating an unsafe condition. 

Ron Christy 
Parts Manager 


